HARWIN

Harwin plc

Fitzherbert Road
Farlington, Portsmouth
Hampshire P06 1RT
United Kingdom

Reception: +44 (0)23 9231 4545
Sales Desk: +44 (0)23 9237 0451

Friday 15t October, 2021
Dear Customer,

Re: Product Change Notification for Harwin product.
Please be advised that a few dimensions relating to the H9023-xx slotted terminal lug
have changed by a small amount. The affected parts are:

" H9023-01 " H9023-05

The dimensional changes can be seen in this comparison - they are not expected to
affect fit, form or function:

< 3.96 >
old DeSign = (0.78) —p <
0.79 > | »—2.39
New Design =
0.60——»| | > (2.56)
0.80 —¥ -«
< 3.96 >

Existing stock will be to the old design. The new design will start being manufactured
week commencing 18" Oct 2021, and will replace the old design as stocks are
exhausted. The Technical Drawings and CAD Models are updated on the website.

If you have any further questions regarding this letter, please do not hesitate to
contact us.

Yours faithfully,
The Product Change Team

technical@harwin.com
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